Dear Parents of Fifth Graders,

	We are looking forward to seeing you in just under two weeks at the fifth-grade performance! Just as a reminder, the concert will be Thursday, March 23. There will be a 2:30 performance for the school and an evening performance 6:30. The children will need to be to school no later than 6:15. Should you arrive early, please keep your children in the gym, as no supervision will be provided in other parts of the building, and homeroom teachers will not be in their rooms until 6:15.

	As I mentioned in a previous letter, each child will need to bring in a black pants, and girls may wear leggings. These will be due at school Tuesday, March 21st. I will provide them with a colored tee shirt based on their class or movement group. Please have them wear their pants to school on Tuesday, May 21st for the dress rehearsal, and again to school on Thursday the 23rd. 
 
	As I also mentioned in my previous letter, full attendance is essential in making this performance a success, as many of the dances were written by the children in small cooperative groups. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]	I look forward to seeing you all next Thursday! If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call me at 720-886-3940 or email me at pcribari@cherrycreekschools.org

Thank you for all you do to support the arts at Coyote Hills!


Paul Cribari, DMA
pcribari@cherrycreekschools.org
720-886-3940
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